


St. Mary’s Church Bulletin 
 

May 11, 2025 ~ 4th Sunday of Easter 
 

First Reading:   Acts 13.14, 43 - 52 
Second Reading:  Revelation 7.9, 14b - 17  
Gospel:    John 10.27 – 30  

 

MASSES FOR THE WEEK May 12 to May 18 

 

Sunday May 11 – Fourth Sunday of Easter and Mother’s 

Day 

Confession 30 minutes before Masses 

9:00 a.m. Intentions from the Mother’s Day Spiritual 

Bouquet 

11:00 a.m. ╬ Anila and Roman Baczynski / Baczynski 

Family 

 

Monday May 12 

7:30 a.m. ╬ Lena McGriskin / Colleen Mulligan 

8:00 a.m. Rosary 

 

Tuesday May 13 

7:30 a.m. For Bonaventure Les / Les Family 

8:00 a.m. Rosary 

5:30 p.m. Adoration 

7:00 p.m. Fatima Rosary Procession 

 

Wednesday May 14 

7:30 a.m. ╬ Pope Francis  

8:00 a.m. Rosary 

5:30 p.m. Adoration (with Confession) 

7:00 p.m. Intentions of Father Dominic Clovis 

 

Thursday May 15  

7:30 a.m. ╬ Private Intention 

8:00 a.m. Rosary 

5:30 p.m. Adoration 

7:00 p.m. ╬ David Lucas / Charlene and Bob Ashmore 

 

Friday May 16  

7:30 a.m. ╬ Margarete Lange / Brigitte Nolte 

8:00 a.m. Rosary 

5:30 p.m. Adoration 

 

Saturday May 17  

9:00 a.m.  ╬ Paul and Leo Collins / David Collins 

9:30 a.m. - 12 noon Adoration   

10:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m. Confession  

5:00 p.m.  ╬ Norma Brown / Rita Twohey 

 

Sunday May 18 – Fifth Sunday of Easter  

Confession 30 minutes before Masses 

9:00 a.m. ╬ Suzanne Quackenbush / Andrée 

11:00 a.m. For the people of our parish and for Celia Les / 

Les Family 

PRAYING THE ROSARY IN SCHOOLS 

We are looking for volunteers to pray the Rosary with the 
students on Thursday afternoons at each of the three Catholic 
elementary schools. We visit each school once per month. If 
you are interested please contact Teresa at 705-313-3241 for 
details. 

PRAY FOR THE SICK 

Especially for Jim and Ginny Hughes, Bob 

Ashmore, Keith Bryan, Cathy Clarke, Tom 

England, Terry and Donna McNenly, Victoria 

Dlugosz, Ray Addley, Marg Wansbrough, Rylee 

Stewart, Cathy and Tom Bushell, Nicole 

Lessard, Norm Forget, James Callaghan, Paul Bouwmeester, 

Charlene Ashmore, Norma Goller, Emma Junkin, Myrna 

Morgan, Ron O'Connor, Suzanne O'Leary, 

Genevieve Rodrigues.   

And for the deceased members of our parish.  

May they receive the gift of eternal life in heaven. 

MESSAGE FROM BISHOP MIEHM ABOUT THE 
NEW POPE  

We have received the great and joyful news of the election of 

a new pontiff: Cardinal Robert Prevost, formerly the head of 

the Dicastery for Bishops, who has chosen the name Pope 

Leo XIV. We join with Catholics around the world, all 

Christians, and all people of good will in praying for our new 

Holy Father that God may endow him with wisdom, 

compassion and Apostolic courage as he assumes the 

ministry of Universal Shepherd and Vicar of Christ on Earth. 

Yours in Christ, †Most Reverend Daniel J. Miehm 

OUR LADY FATIMA ROSARY PROCESSION 

Over the next 6 months, from May to October, we will hold a 

rosary procession in honour of Our Lady Fatima and her 

visitation in Fatima. Watch the ”Masses for the Week” 

schedule for updates. 

HAPPY MOTHER’S DAY  

Happy Mother's Day to all the Mother’s, Aunts, 

Grandmothers, Cousins, Sisters, Sisters-in law, Mothers- in -

law and special women of our parish.  
You are loved and appreciated!  

A Prayer for Mothers: 

Blessed is the Mother, who lets 

the Lord be her guiding hand, 

Whose faith brings her family 

courage, whose wisdom comes 

from God, and whose children 

still stand and honour her. 

St. Monica Patron Saint of 

Mothers: Born in the 4th century, 

St. Monica is recognized as the patron saint of mothers. Her 

faith and dedication to motherhood played a pivotal role in the 

spiritual formation of one of the most brilliant philosophers 

and well-known saints of all time – Saint Augustine, her son. 

RECTORY VERANDAH RENOVATIONS  

The parish office will be temporarily moved with limited hours 
during verandah renovations. Please come to the Knight’s 
Hall for Mass cards, and gift cards, as scheduled below. 
Emails and Phone calls will still be answered at a limited 
capacity.  

Parish Office temporary hours at the Knights Hall: 
Monday   May 12th  9am to noon 
Thursday   May 15th  9am to noon 
Friday    May 16th  9am to noon 

The rectory driveway will be closed to visitors.  
Please watch the bulletin for further updates. Thank you. 



SACRAMENT CLASS SCHEDULES 

Confirmation 

• Session 15 – May 13, 2025 (Rescheduled from 
Apr.1), 7:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m., in the Church Sacristy  
 

• Confirmation Rehearsal May 31, 2025 at 6:30 p.m. 
 

• Confirmation Mass June 1st, 2025 at 11:00 a.m. with 
Bishop Miehm. Children to arrive at the Church for 
10:30 a.m. 

 
First Communion and Confirmation schedules for 2025/2026 
will be released mid to late June 2025. Please watch the 
bulletin. 

HOMEBOUND MINISTRY 

We are looking for volunteers to visit and bring communion to 

the Homebound. If you are interested, please contact 

Homebound Ministry coordinator Lillian O'Connell at 647-

884-1882. 

If you are unable to attend Mass but would like to receive 

communion, please call the parish office to request a 

volunteer visit you with the Eucharist. 

JOIN OUR CHURCH MAINTENANCE TEAM -  
THE ST. JOSEPH WORKERS 

Help Keep Our Church in Great Shape!  

We’re reforming the St Joseph workers, the Church 

Maintenance Group to take care of minor repair jobs and 

upkeep around the building. If you have basic skills in 

carpentry, painting, plumbing, electrical work, or general 

repairs, we’d love to have you on board! No professional 

experience needed—just a willingness to help out and keep 

our church safe and welcoming. 

Tasks May Include: 

- Fixing loose door handles and hinges 

- Touch-up painting 

- Liturgical vestment repair 

- Minor plumbing repairs 

- Weatherproofing doors & windows 

- General upkeep and small fixes 

Flexible Commitment! Even if you can spare a few 

hours now and then, your help will make a big difference.  

Interested in joining? Contact the parish church office. 

Thank you for being part of this mission to care for our church! 

BABY BOTTLE BOOMERANG  

Support Kawartha Lakes Pregnancy 
Centre with Baby Bottle Boomerang!  
 
This Sunday pick up a baby bottle 
from the church, fill the bottle with 
your donation and return it (to the 

Church or Rectory) by Father’s Day June 15th. Donations can 
also be made online by E-Transfer to info@klpcentre.ca, 
remember to include a memo from “St. Mary’s BBB”.  
 
Donations received will be used to continue client programs 
where we listen to, educate and empower people. For more 
information visit: www.klpcentre.ca 
 
 
 

SAINT VINCENT DE PAUL 

Thank you for your generosity last weekend, your gifts are 
needed to help our neighbours. 

Your weekly donations of non-perishable food help us to feed 
the hungry through Lindsay Community Food Market where 
our members are part of the team helping others. Donations 
of Fruit cups, Canned Fruit, canned vegetables, pasta sauce, 
peanut free school snacks, Jam, Ketchup, mayo, cereal, 
pickles, instant coffee, relish, mustard are much appreciated. 
Please ensure donations are in date, and intact/undamaged. 
We appreciate and thank you for your ongoing generosity and 
prayers. 

Neighbours in need please call 705-340-3001 

CATHOLIC WOMEN’S LEAGUE 

Thank you to the Convention planning committee, St. Mary's 
community and the CKL community for contributing to the 
success of the CWL Diocesan Convention.  
We are truly blessed and grateful!   Like Father Roy Villas said 

"Keep smiling!"  God bless you and your family :) PETER  

STATUE OF ST. CARLOS ACUTI 

Statue of St. Carlos Acuti: As a special inspiration for the 
youth and children of our parish, we are hoping to acquire a 
statue of this 15-year-old who will be canonized soon. 

For details about his life, visit: 
https://www.ewtnvatican.com/articles/10-things-you-should-
know-about-blessed-carlo-acutis-3825 

Tax receipts are available for donations to this project which 
would be most welcome. Already we have donations from the 
CWL and another fund-raising project. 

Please label your donation envelope: “St. Carlos Acuti 
Statue”. For further details, contact Karen at the parish office 
at 705-324-4828. Thank you for your help. 

SUPPORT CARDS 

Every time you buy a gift card you are donating 5% to our 
Property Maintenance fund. Only cash and cheque payments 
are accepted. 

Canadian Tire: $25, $50, $100 
Giant Tiger: $25, $50 
Food Basics: $25, $50, $100 
Home Hardware: $25, $50, $100 
LaMantia: $20 
Tim Hortons: $10, $25, $50 
President's Choice: $25, $50, $100 
Swiss Chalet/Kelsey's: $25, $50, $100 
 

DONATIONS TO YOUR PARISH 

Offertory $4,440 
Preauthorized offering $2,353 

Total $6,793 

Thank you for using Pre-authorized offering System and 
Canadahelps.org.  Please contact the parish office for 
donation options: email office@stmaryslindsay.ca or phone 
705-324-4828, thank you. 

 

mailto:info@klpcentre.ca
http://www.klpcentre.ca/
https://www.ewtnvatican.com/articles/10-things-you-should-know-about-blessed-carlo-acutis-3825
https://www.ewtnvatican.com/articles/10-things-you-should-know-about-blessed-carlo-acutis-3825
https://stmaryslindsay.ca/donate/#pre-offertory
https://stmaryslindsay.ca/donate/#canada-helps
mailto:office@stmaryslindsay.ca?subject=Pre%20Authorized%20Donations


  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 



 

 

 


